
 

 

 

Eastbound Traffic Shift Set on Miramar Parkway 

Scheduled to Begin on Wednesday, May 27 

The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) is scheduled to shift eastbound 
traffic on Miramar Parkway between Dykes Road and SW 148 Avenue to allow for the 
next phase of bridge construction for the new Miramar Parkway Interchange. Beginning 
the night of Wednesday, May 27, all eastbound lanes of Miramar Parkway will be 
shifted south and will remain in this configuration until late 2016. Please note this 
schedule may change due to inclement weather or other unexpected conditions. 
 

 

CONTACT  

 

FOR MORE INFORMATION OR TO RECEIVE PROJECT UPDATES, 
PLEASE CONTACT THE PROJECT PUBLIC INFORMATION OFFICER, 

FIORELLA ALVAREZ, AT 954.548.2754 OR VIA E-MAIL AT 
FIORELLA@ISCPRGROUP.COM  
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